
Greenwood, Carol

From: Gibson, Kathy - •
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2010 12:04 PM
To: Tinkler, Charles
Subject: Fw: FBI Report
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Charlie,
This is your call. I've done all I can and I anticipate NSIR will move forward without your review. The options as I see it are
(1) for you to not review by next Friday and be ok with the report going forward without your review, (2) give Syed key
things to look for during his review that covers things you would be concerned about, (3) make time to review the report if
you think it is higher priority to the agency than SOARCA uncertainty analysis.

Let me know what you decide and I will inform Trish.

From: Holahan, Patricia
To: Hogan, Rosemary
Cc: Rini, Brett; Case, Michael; Gibson, Kathy; Ali, Syed; Richards, Stuart; Masse, Todd
Sent: Fri Sep 10 11:25:33 2010
Subject: RE: FBI Report

If he reviews it, can Charlie review it quickly by next Friday to see if they've addressed his concerns.

From: Hogan, Rosemary
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2010 11:23 AM
To: Holahan, Patricia
Cc: Rini, Brett; Case, Michael; Gibson, Kathy; Ali, Syed; Richards, Stuart
Subject: RE: FBI Report

Syed's review is in a different area. We can review it but we can't review whether the FBI addressed Charlie's
concerns. You will still have to have his review at some point.

From: Richards, Stuart
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2010 11:19 AM
To: All, Syed
Cc: Rini, Brett; Case, Michael; Hogan, Rosemary; Holahan, Patricia; Gibson, Kathy
Subject: RE: FBI Report

Syed

See the e-mail exchange below.

Please contact Trish Holahan in NSIR to discuss the topic and the scope of review to see if we can help.

Thanks
Stu

From: Holahan, Patricia
To: Gibson, Kathy
Cc: Tinkler, Charles; Valentin, Andrea; Masse, Todd; Whitney, James
Sent: Thu Sep 09 20:52:07 2010
Subject: Re: FBI Report
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Kathy

The problem/issue is we got the report in on Tues and the FBI is very anxious to issue the report to their WMD
coordinators. They have asked us to look at this report as well as some others and we don't want to miss this opportunity.
They have given us what they believe is a reasonable period of time because we already looked at it once before. I
understand the urgency of the SOARCA project from an agency perspective. Is there someone else in RES who can look
at it - Jennifer had suggested the possibility of Syed Ali?

Thanks, Trish

From: Gibson, Kathy
To: Holahan, Patricia
Cc: Tinkler, Charles; Valentin, Andrea
Sent: Thu Sep 09 18:03:44 2010
Subject: FBI Report

Trish,
I'm sorry I wasn't able to call you today, but it was one of those meeting-to-meeting days. I anticipate you were
calling about the schedule for Charlie's review of the revised FBI report. Originally we had a SOARCA related
meeting scheduled for 9/22 that Charlie had to prepare for which made him unavailable to review your
document until 9/23. However, the 9/22 meeting is being rescheduled. Charlie is not available to review the
document next week, but he would be available to review it on the 2 0 th. I believe you wanted the review by the
17th, but the best we can do is the 20w' because of the priorities that we have for making our SOARCA due
dates.

I hope Charlie's review on the 2 0 th works for you.

Thanks,
Kathy

Kathy Halvey Gibson
Deputy Director

DivAsion of Systems Analysis

KathyGibson@nrc.gov
1251-749 Work
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